
 

 
 

 
 

 
December 12, 2019 
 
 
Eric Near 
Near Design & Planning Inc. 
10701 Melody Drive Ste 305 
Northglenn, Co 80234 
 
Re: Aurora Park Plaza 
Case Number:  1984-6052-10 
 
Dear Mr. Near: 
 
Thank you for your submission for the above named minor amendment.  All referral partners have 
approved the plans except for Real Property. Separate document easement dedication indicated on 
your illustration must be completed prior to site plan approval.  Real Property has the following 
comment:  
 
A. Real Property Darren Akrie 303-739-7331 dakrie@auroragov.org  

1. Continue working with Andy Niquette to complete the needed easement dedication and release 
document for this project. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact each person making the comments and cc me with any 
emails. Should you have any questions for me you may contact me via email at 
wbarrett@auroragov.org or by calling 303.739.7133  
 
Sincerely,  

 
W. David Barrett  
Sr. Planner II  
 
 

Planning and Development Services 

Planning Division 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Ste. 2300 
Aurora, Colorado 80012 
303.739.7250 
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